
 

 

Announcements 

Thursday, April 24, 2025 

Red Day 

Good Morning, Arrowhead High School!  
  

 

You MUST have a hall pass to leave your classroom. Hall passes MAY NOT be shared 

by students. Teachers, please contact the print room if you need new hall passes for 

your classroom. 

 

Pickle ball! Who wants to play? You can! The last season of intramurals for this school 

year. You need to sign up by next Friday, May 2, by 3pm. Games will start the week of 

May 5.  

Sign-up sheets and rules will be available at the front Office. 

 

 

Have a Terrific Thursday!! 


